
Port Moody Music Department - November and December 2015 
 

Dear Band members, the next two months are particularly busy.  All of our 
rehearsals have been leading up to our ‘Christmas performance season’.   Below, you 
will find a list of the performances that we have committed to. 
 
Sometimes, conflicts are unavoidable, despite your best efforts.  Please let me know 
well in advance by email if there is a rehearsal that you have to miss or if you are 
planning on being out of town for any of our performances.  Attending rehearsals is 
an expectation that continues throughout the year.  Please manage your time wisely. 
 
- Tuesday December 15 – no rehearsal for PMCCB 
- Saturday December 19 @3-4PM – PMCCB plays the Christmas Train – behind city 
hall – bring a stand , wind clips, and something warm and festive to wear. 
 
Admission for individuals at our concerts is a recommended donation of $5 for 
adults,  $2 for students and seniors.  I encourage you all to support the Port Moody 
Music Department by purchasing season’s tickets to our concerts.  For only $25, you 
and your family will be able to attend all of our concerts and we will be able to 
maintain and replace our musical instruments and equipment, and bring in 
clinicians while your son / daughter is participating in the program. 
 
All of our musicians, young and old, have the same uniform!!  It is really important 
that our students don’t stand out because they look ‘out of uniform’.  Black shirt 
with a collar, black pants, socks and shoes, and our uniform blue tie.  No jeans, 
running shoes, white socks, please!  At our Christmas concert, festive, seasonal 
accessories are encouraged.  Uniform shirts and ties are available through Mr. Clark 
and Mr. Luniw. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Andrew Clark  - Mike Luniw    Student Name________________________ 
Port Moody Music Department 
aclark@sd43.bc.ca     Parent Signature_____________________ 
mluniw@sd43.bc.ca 
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